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Chairman Arrington, 

 

On behalf of our 8 million activists nationwide, we extend our gratitude for your 
inclusion of H.R. 2, the Secure the Border Act, in the FY 2025 House Budget 
Resolution. 

NumbersUSA is a nonpartisan, nonprofit organization that believes better 
immigration policy is possible and needed, and the Secure the Border Act would 
bring an end to the border crisis that has overwhelmed the Border Patrol—and 
American communities—for more than three years. Its inclusion in your budget 
resolution underscores your commitment to bringing about sensible immigration 
policy. 

 

James Massa 

CEO, NumbersUSA 
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